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UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN-GREEN BAY 
ANNUAL PUBLIC REPORT OF ETHICS COMMITTEE 

 
As required by Chapter UWS 8 of the Wisconsin Administrative Code (UWS 8.035), the 
University of Wisconsin-Green Bay has established an Institutional Ethics Committee under GB-
50-23-1 which is charged with providing assessment and recommendation of policies, 
standards, programs, research, and education concerning the University's ethical values, 
ethics culture, and ethical decision-making practices.  Deliberations and actions upon requests 
for consultation or advice are in meetings not open to the public. Records obtained in connection 
with requests for consultation or advice are considered confidential university information. 
However, summaries of advice provided by institutional ethics committees, which do not disclose 
the identities of persons requesting such advice, are made public in an annual report. 
 
To meet the requirements of Chapter UWS 8, this annual report is prepared for the 2023-2024 
academic year.  This report has been approved by the Institutional Ethics Committee on its 
first meeting of the 2024-2025 Academic Year.  
 
Reported Consultation Requests 
 

2023-2024 Academic Year 
 

During the 2023-2024 Academic year the Committee was not requested to provide 
consultation and advice to any faculty, staff, and or administration. Therefore, there is no 
substantive report for the referenced academic year. 

 
Committee Members for the Referenced Academic Year 
 

Christopher Paquet, Assistant Vice-Chancellor of Policy & Compliance, Chair (ex officio)   

Roger Wareham, Director of Office of Grants & Research  

Sandi Maine, Compliance Specialist-Risk 

Courtney Sherman, Associate Provost for Academic Affairs  

Dr. Dawn Crim, Representative from University Advancement  

Jess Lambrecht, Represent from Continuing Education & Community Engagement  

Associate Dean Scott Ashmann, Associate Dean of College Per Provost  

Emily Matheny, University Staff Representative  

Laura Nolan, Academic Staff Representative  
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By policy the Committee meets once per semester for each academic term and as needed to 
address any requests for assessment or advisement.  All committee member are responsible for 
reviewing existing institutional policies and practices related to Chapter UWS 8. 
 
This annual report is publicly available here, and upon request a copy can be sent directly to the 
requestor. 
 

This report was approved by the Institutional Ethics Committee, September 23, 2024.  
 

 
cc: 2023-24 Institutional Ethics Committee   
 Chancellor 

 


